STER OF %
T Tare
&

T

g y
% 1555

A
a )
FMENT FOR gos”

Nick Gibb MP
Minister of State for Schools

Sanctuary Buildings Great Smith Street Westminster London SW1P 3BT
tel: 0370 0002288 ministers@education.gsi.gov.uk

Mrs Allison Trickey j
Headteacher :
St Thomas A Becket Church of England Aided ‘
Primary School

Tilshead

Salisbury SP3 4RZ

£ March 2012

I'am writing to congratulate you and your school on your excellent academic results in
last summer's National Curriculum tests.

Your pupils achieved 100% for Level 4+ achievement, with 100% also making
expected progress in both English and mathematics.

I would like to congratulate your staff, governors and pupils for their hard work and
success, and to thank you for your leadership in continuing the drive towards the
highest standards of educational achievement.

With best wishes.
(W

z

Nick Gibb MP
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Rt Hon David Laws MP
Minister of State for Schools

Sanctuary Buildings 20 Great Smith Street Westminster London SW1P 3BT
tal: 0370 000 2288 www.education.gov.uk/help/contactus

Mrs Alison Trickey

St Thomas A Becket Church of England Aided Primary School
Titshead

Salisbury

SP3 4RZ

18 December 2013
Dear Mrs Trickey

2013 PRIMARY SCHOOL PERFORMANCE TABLES

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate you on the excellent performance of
your pupils in the 2013 national key stage 2 tests as published on 12 December.

Your results show that 100% of your pupils gained level 4B or above in reading
and maths and level 4 or above in writing, this makes you one of only 159
schools in the country to achieve this level of attainment.

Mastery of these subjects is critical to success at secondary school and beyond,
so these pupils now have given themselves a really good start for the next stage
of their education. '

I would like to congratulate your staff, governors and pupils for their hard work

and success and to thank you for your leadership in continuing the drive towards
the highest standards of educational achievement.

Yours sincerely,

David Laws MP /




